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Budtha Mind News

Light in Buddhism symbolizes
wisdom.  Making a  light
offering to the Buddha not
only honors the Buddha, but
also helps us to awaken our
luminous wisdom of intrinsic
Buddha Nature.

Lighting up a light to make
the offering also reminds us
of being a light to transmit
the brightness and warmth to
every living being.
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JOURNEY OF AWARENESS

The Grand Master Wei-Chueh said, “The core of
Buddhism is human beings; the core of human
beings is the mind; the core of the mind is pure
awareness, which makes enlightenment possible.”

Whatever we do and wherever we are, we try to
practice Zen/Chan meditation with our pure
awareness full of compassion, wisdom and equality.
All monastic and lay people at the Monastery
cultivate awareness in our daily life every day.

In an aura of joy, we celebrated the Buddha Mind
10th Anniversary with gratitude. Furthermore, in
the past months, our members were diligent and
made us very proud. Nineteen of them attended the
Three Refuges and Five Precepts ceremony at Zen
Center of Houston. Approximately thirty members
participated in our One-Day Retreat at the
Monastery and experienced a peaceful Thanksgiving
holiday.

Through participation in our classes, activities,

volunteering, and ceremonies we cultivate our
practice in stillness and fortify it in action.
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HAPPY NEW YEAR!! e 4

New beginners’ classes will start on January 13th!
The schedule can be found on our website
http:/ /www.ctbuddhamind.org/. We welcome new
members to join us and encourage the old students
to return to classes. We also encourage you to
invite anyone that you think would be interested in
attending. Please make attending class at Buddha
Mind one of your New Year’s resolutions!

We will begin the New Year with a special
celebration on New Year’s Eve, Dec. 31st, 2014, 10
pm to 12:30 am. We will chant the Sutra of
Bodhisattva Avalokitesvara (Guan Yin), transmit
lights, strike the Auspicious Bell, and chant the
“Great Compassion Mantra” to ring in the Year
2015. Please join us to bring in the New Year and
dedicate merits for world peace!







